The heat is on! Congratulations on being accepted to the Eighth Annual Huntsville Summer Classic, August
7-9, 2009.

Please

note that check-in is at Soccer Central in Merrimack Complex (3501 Triana Blvd, Huntsville, AL

35805) on Thursday, August 6, from 6-8 p.m. or on Friday, August 7, from 3-8 p.m. Out-of-town
teams that are playing late morning or afternoon games and have difficulty getting to the Friday
night check-in must contact the Tournament Director at HSCSambaDad@msn.com in advance for
approval to check in one and one half hours before their first game on Saturday.

Required for Check-In:

5 copies of your state approved roster OR US Club Soccer or USSF affiliated league approved
roster.

Rosters must include all jersey numbers.

Player cards for each rostered player and guest player as well as cards for coach and manager.
Each card must be signed and laminated and have player’s current picture.

Notarized medical release forms for each player and guest player.

“Permission to Travel” form for each out of state team.

Information--Please pass on to your parents!

Parking for the weekend will cost $5 per vehicle. Parking passes valid for all venues.

Parking passes will be available to purchase at check-in on Thursday and Friday for $4 each.
Some overflow parking exists in the parking lot directly north of the Merrimack soccer complex
outside the fence.

Due to complaints from neighborhood residents living south of fields one and two, there is No
Parking on Linden Avenue during Soccer Events. Vehicles may be towed at owners’
expense per the City of Huntsville.

No parking allowed along curb or where cones are present.

Traffic flow at Merrimack is one-way during the tournament weekend. Please enter through the
SOUTH entrance and exit through the NORTH exit.

Schedules and scores available online www.HuntsvilleFC.org/summerclassic

Directions from Merrimack Soccer Complex to John Hunt Park:

Leaving Merrimack Fields, turn left onto Triana Blvd. Proceed south through the light at Drake Avenue. Turn left
on Johnson Road. Proceed east through the light at Leeman Ferry Road (Johnson Road changes names to
Airport Road.) Go to next traffic light and turn left. Fields 1 and 2 are on the right in stadium.

Good luck. Travel safely. We look forward to seeing you for a fun weekend of soccer.

Sincerely,

Andy J. Dye, Il
Tournament Director
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